
 

June 13, 2023 

Temecula Valley Unified School District Board Members 
C/O Temecula Valley Unified School District 
31350 Rancho Vista Road 
Temecula, CA 92592 

Temecula Valley Unified School District Board Members: 
  
We are writing to express our full support for the leadership of Dr. Jodi McClay as 
superintendent of the Temecula Valley Unified School District.  
 
Dr. McClay’s more than two decades of service are a testament to her steadfast dedication to 
the Temecula Valley community. As superintendent, she has demonstrated a deep 
commitment to meeting the needs of all students and ensuring that they have access to a 
safe, supportive learning environment. Dr. McClay’s focus on innovation, collaboration, and 
community engagement has been instrumental in driving positive outcomes for students and 
improving the lives of families in Temecula.  
  
Dr. McClay’s leadership was noteworthy during the COVID-19 pandemic, as she worked 
tirelessly to create a strategic plan to ensure students had access to remote learning tools 
and resources. Under her leadership, TVUSD was one of only four Riverside County school 
districts to return to in-person learning in spring 2021. Dr. McClay’s proactive approach to 
addressing the unique challenges posed by the pandemic was exemplary and under her 
leadership, the Temecula Unified School District was a beacon of light for students during an 
unprecedented difficult period. 
  
We are honored to have Dr. McClay as an esteemed member of the Association of California 
School Administrators, and we hope to continue to work alongside her in support of the 
community she serves. We stand with her and offer our unwavering support for her 
leadership of the Temecula Valley Unified School District. 
 
 

 
 
Edgar Zazueta, EdD 
Executive Director 
Association of California School Administrators  



 
 


